
From: Darla Bruno [mailto:rockitgirly@aol.com]  
Sent: Friday, December 22, 2017 7:14 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: I oppose the Northern Pass project 
 
Darla Bruno 
21 Spencer St. 
Lebanon, NH 03766 
 
December 22, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
The people in the path of this project vehemently oppose it and that is what should count the most.  NH 
doesn't benefit from allowing this to go through.  If the whole thing were buried under ground, I 
wouldn't have a problem with it, nor would anyone else, I imagine.  Those trees are our bread and 
butter.  That's why people come here, not to see miles long stretches of power line towers.  Those living 
near those towers will see their property values go down, so this project only hurts NH, it doesn't help. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Darla Bruno 
 

mailto:rockitgirly@aol.com

	From: Darla Bruno [mailto:rockitgirly@aol.com]

